
From: RISPPO Office <risppo@rotary.org> 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 12:21 PM 
Subject: Rotary Regionalisation Pilot Webinar Recording Now Available 
 
Dear Rotary or Rotaract member, 
 
Last week, members of the Steering Group hosted a series of webinars to share 
information about the work currently happening in the Regionalisation Pilot. 
 
Over 200 people tuned in across the three webinars, with lots of great questions asked 
about the proposed Regional Council, Community Groups and Leaders, the Specialist 
Network, and the Pilot more broadly. 
 
You can watch a recording of the final webinar and download a copy of the presentation 
slides to share with your club by visiting the Creating Tomorrow website: 
 
https://creatingtomorrowrotary.org/latest-updates/july-member-webinars. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to the Regionalisation team via the website 
feedback form or by emailing rotaryregionalpilot@gmail.com. 
Sincerely, 
 
Ingrid Waugh 
Deputy Chair, Zone 8 Regionalisation Pilot Steering Group 
 
Note: You are receiving this email because you signed up to attend one of the three Regionalisation 
webinars held during the week starting 24 July 2023. 
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